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Comments: I'm writing to urge you to change the current route of the Pacific Northwest Trail to the southern

route, if there must be a trail at all.  Wildlife need to be allowed to live their lives without yet more human

encroachment on their habitat, which they need for their very survival.  Grizzlies have been infringed upon by

humans far more than they deserve.  Please, do the right thing.  Wildlife now and far into the future will benefit if

you help them now by leaving them in peace.  If we don't have wildlife and wildlands, we really have nothing.

Thank you.


